
COUNCIL MEMBER ACTIVITY REPORT 

  

To:                Mayor and Council 

 

From:           Councillor Viktor Brumovsky 

  

Date:            June 2, 2024 

  

Subject:       Report for the Month of May 2024 

 

Date: Activity: 

May 1 Attended the quarterly in-person Mackenzie Wildfire Advisory 
Committee meeting. 

May 2 Attended the MLMCF’s public information session in the Recreation 
Centre which included a presentation from Dr. Roy Rea of UNBC on his 
research regarding learning about moose diets in the spring and 
summer which is a local knowledge gap that can help improve moose 
management and population recovery in the future. 

May 4 Attended the Walk To Italy wrap-up party in the Callahan Room with 30 
fellow walkers.  Over three months, we walked over 14,000km 
encouraging activity and fitness in our community. 

May 4 Visited the Chamber of Commerce’s Annual Show and Shine in the Rec 
Centre’s upper parking lot. 

May 4 Attended the Spring Expo dance at the Legion, featuring one last 
fantastic performance by Tune Council! 

May 5 Attended a meeting with MLIB Council at the Mackenzie Recreation 
Centre. 

May 9 Visited the Capstone Project Gallery presentation from the 2024 
Mackenzie Secondary School Graduates in the High School 
gymnasium. 

May 16 Attended the monthly Chamber of Commerce General meeting at the 
Legion.  The guest speaker was Jennifer Moore from Northern BC 
Tourism. She gave a presentation and took questions from the local 
business community regarding our tourism industry and supports that 
are available to grow and maintain our local opportunities. 

May 26 Participated in the annual MS Walk to support research in fighting 
Multiple Sclerosis. 

May 31 Attended the Special Olympics meet and greet with local and visiting 
athletes for the regional qualifier event being held in Mackenzie. 

 



Respectfully Submitted,  

Councillor Brumovsky 


